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Principal’s Message

How quickly the school year has passed! In looking at pictures and posts and recalling memories of this year at
Eaton, | am amazed and extremely proud of all that has been accomplished. Eaton students and staff, along with
family and community, worked coliaboratively to build skills and knowledge, develop character, and build culture
throughout the school year.

Here are the highlights of 2018-2019:

« (ave the library a make-over with new shelving and furniture so it is now a hub of our school

» Celebrated character and what it means to be a Spartan on Character Day through team building activities and
community engagement

+ Cheered on the Spartans at ail age levels in football, volleyball, basketball, x-country, badminton, track and field

s Saw the revitalization of Eaton Drama and active involvement of students in SRC, G5SA, Yearbook, Power Hour,
and Cocking Class

« Spent some of the $7500 STF Student Project prize money to provide flexible seating in the high school lobby and
library and to purchase a 3Dprinter, robotics Dot/Dash/Cue, desk bikes, etc

¢ Installed a new score clock, thanks to the generous donation from the Spartan Alumni

» Celebrated School Sport Week, Library Week, Education Week and Teacher Appreciation Week

» Showed students how to step out of one’s comfort zone, how to be a risk-taker, and the importance of giving
back to community by participating in the Baliroom Blitz

+ Recognized the sacrifices of Canadians on Remembrance Day

»  Built Spartan Pride and Culture by creating murals and bulletin boards through our 10-12 mentorship program

¢ Continued musical growth and collaboration lead to outstanding performances at the Winter Concert and the
Strawberry Social

¢ Attended a performance of Cirque Musica Winter Wonderland, featuring the Saskatoon Symphony Orchestra and
our very own Miss Vanessa Klassen, thanks to the sponsorship of the Band Parents’ Association

¢ Came together as school and community at the Halloween Parade, Christmas Concert and the Eaton Christmas
Turkey Dinner, as well as set-up for Trade Show, Qasis Players Drama, Fowl Supper, and more

s Provided Mental Health support and education for students and parents (Mentorship 10 P.AS.S. kits, Dwayne
Peace, SafeTALK, Liza Dahl, Girl Power...)

» Eaton SCC provided monthly healthy snack, sponsored the Spartan Reading Challenge and Book Exchange, hosted
Bingo and the Ninja Warriar Challenge, and sponsored mental health parent resources and presentations.

» Were represented by Eaton School student leaders on Team Sun West, the Sun West Youth Consul, Bullis Team,
and the Tech Team

¢ Encouraged peer mentorship throughout the school

¢ Interacted with community leaders (Play It Forward with the Huskies, Gr 9 Take your Student to Work Day, Gr 7/8
Career Fair, reading with community} and residents of Eatonia Qasis Living

e Participated in the Kindersley & District Music Festival, Gr 8 Talk To Youth Live, the Gr 10 P.A.R.T.Y Program, Ca-
reer Work Exploration placements, and the Plastic Bag Grab Challenge

« Showed our Spartan Spirt by participating in Spirit Day activities, including Green Shirt Day

e Hosted Shakespeare on the Saskatchewan, U of S Sci-Fi Camps, M.A.D.D. “No Tomorrow” presentation,
numerous Skype sessions, as well as author visits from Kevin Miller and Sigmound Brouwer

+ Registered our new Kindergartens for the 2019-2020 school year




e Confirmed our Grade 10-12s are on track to graduate and registered students for next year’s courses

¢ Learned outside of the classrooms on field trips to Luseland Bible Camp, Beckers’ Family Farm/Ranch and
Kindersley, and Saskatoon to the WDM and Forestry Farm

e Reached our goal of raising money to build an Outdoor Educational Space this coming fall. It’s going to be
incredible!

e Saw growth in student learning as students shared their new skills and knowledge in a variety of ways and
celebrated that growth at Student-Parent-Conferences

¢ Built relationships amongst students and staff with a focus on promoting collaboration

¢ (Celebrated a milestone in the learning journey of our Graduating Class of 2019

s Recognized the accomplishments of our students in academics, arts, athletics, and special awards at Color Night

Wow, that is how the Spartans strive for “Excellence in Education”! #spartanpride

We would like to say “Thank You” to Mrs. Mclay for being part of the Spartan family this year, not only in Kindergar-
ten but in cross-country and track and field as well. We wish you all the best in your Pre-K adventure. We look for-
ward to welcoming Baby Charnetski in the fall. We are sure Mrs. C will enjoy her time at home and will bring baby
for a visit and snuggles. We are excited to have Ms. Diedre Whitell (Band, Music and Middle Years) and Mrs. Harmo-
ny Palaschuk (Kindergarten) become Spartans next year. Of course, we will be welcoming back the rest of our staff
and students in the fall.

Everyone is looking forward to a relaxing summer so we can rejuvenate and come back in the fall to continue our Per-

sonalized electronic Blended Learning Journey. Enjoy beautiful summer days, make memories with family and
friends, and live each day to the fullest, Spartans!

Lisa D. King
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VE DID IGYY

Fonding for our Outdoor Educationdl Space is in place.

B hoge THANK YOO to the following:
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Platinem Spensers—cNRL

Gold Sponsers— Coerteva Bgriscience,

Neutrien/Bgrievm Eatenia Team, Eatenia

Lions €luvb, Bredy €Constrection

Silver Spensers—dJaneil Enterprises

(Neil & Jdanine Specht), Longhorn @il (Gary
Becker) Decisive Bg (Brennan Semerville),

Eoaten Scheol

Breonze Spensers— Eaten S$S€C, Bonnie

dand Gerald Wells

. Seppoerters of the Spring Flower Fondraiser
. Mr. Doug Bredy for adding his skills and expertise
. & Mrs. Nichole Bredy for her vision, enthusidsm,

dedication & hard work in making this space o redalityl!
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CNRL Donates $14 499

to Eaton Outdoor Educational Space!

CNRL held its 14th annual Golf for Charities tournament in Lloydminster on May 31st. To date,
the CNRL Lloydminster Donations Committee, sponsors, employees, contractors and service

providers have raised approximately $400 000.00.

Proceeds from this year’s tournament went directly to the Marwayne Ag Society, Lloydminster
Rescue Squad & Eaton School Spartan Outdoor Educational Space. All employee contributions
are matched by CNRL Corporation. Thanks to Mark Opseth with Clean Harbours for sponsor-
ship enabling Mrs. Bredy to take part in the event.

On Thursday, June 20th, Les Cooke and Shane Hall presented a cheque to Eaton School Out-
door Educational Space on behalf of CNRL in the amount of $14 499.00. Thank you to Doug
Bredy for completing and promoting our application for this amazing event.

Eaton School is beyond thrilled to have been chosen by CNRL! Their support of our rural
community, agriculture, education and positive wellness project exemplifies the need for this

space. Thank you for believing in our students and Excellence in Education.

Pictured above with Les, Shane and Nichole Bredy are the children of our local CNRL
employees Dion Swan (Hannah, Jade, Sam), Sean Dudley (Jaxon, Carter), Doug Bredy (Ryder,
Ashton-missing), and Kelly Hagan (Kaden, Brooklyn).



Have 9 great

Vacatlonf

From:

Eaton School Staff

See you all in September!!




A huge thank you to all those who purchased flowers from our fundraiser. Our
sales totaled nearly $9500. Phenomenal!

A huge thank you to all of those who helped and organized this, including
Mrs. Nichole Bredy, Mr. Hoult, Mrs. Quinney, Mrs. Follensbee, Mrs. King,
Ms. Rohrke, Ms. Amy Knutilla, Maggie Schwartz and Ryder Bredy.

Thank you all!

ALL student library books
were due Monday, JUNE 10™,

Please return library books if you haven't
already!

\
Don’t forget |
to return your |

library books!




Kindergarten

Kindergarten wrapped up a great year with some neat field trips

to: the library and art show, a post office tour to mail our Father's Day
gifts, a trip to the park to release our Painted Lady Butterflies and
hopefully an elementary school swim for the finale!

Our year end performance featured Worms, Worms, Worms! Oats &
Beans & Barley Grow, A Springtime Dance, The Garden Song along
John Denver and a beautiful Kindergarten Slide Show created by Mr.
Naismith. We finished with a funny "Goodbye' poem.

Happy summer and thanks for a blast in Kindergarten! Stay awesome!

Mrs. Mclay
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Grade 1 & 2 Happenings!!

Students practiced their spelling words with
chalk outside on a beautiful day!

i\
Knights for a day!! We held
our Medieval celebration and
feast!!

A perfect day on our year end trip! We
Toured Becker's Ranch, had a picnic,
bowling & went to the Big M! Thanks to
Jorann Safety for sponsoring our trip.

DT .-
Thanks to S & D Ranch for
having us out!




Grade 3/4

The year flew by in Grade 3/4 this year, and we can hardly believe that
summer is just around the corner!

This month the Grade 3/4 class has been busy finishing up all of their
projects, and going on some trips! On June 19, the class took a trip to
Saskatoon, where they visited the Forestry Farm in the morning, and the
Western Development Museum in the afternoon. It was a long day for the
kids, filled with fun, excitement, and learning. In the museum, they were
able to travel to the past by walking down Boom Town, looking at auto-
mobiles from the past, and following a family through the history of our
province. In the zoo, they were able to see and read about various ani-
mals from Saskatchewan, as well as some from the rest of the world.
The class is looking forward to swimming in the last week of school, and
are looking forward to their summer break!

Miss. Rohrke



Grade 5/6 Eaton Spartans went to Luseland Bible Camp and we had a
blast!!! They had fantastic staff who were so positive and helpful!! The best
compliment was when a camp counselor said to me, “it’s nice to see kids
support each other, be kind to one another, empower one another and all
be friendly.” My heart is full...so proud of these kids! | am so proud of their
efforts to raise the money for this wonderful trip.

Huge Spartan shout out to my fantastic drivers/chaperones Cora Knuttila
Lindsay Larock Curtis Becker Kelli Schwartz Trisha Lee Dean Aldridge and
Candice Lee Connolly. To my better half Cindy Facca thanks for all that you
do. Such a great day full of fun, friendship and fantastic kids!! vy

Mrs. Bredy
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EVERY. STUDENT. MATTERS.

The GSA has had a fantastic year! We had new members join the

GSA this year and they have jumped right in and become part of our

GSA family. Our group met once or twice a month throughout the

year to work on ways to bring awareness and acceptance of

LGBTQ2+ issues and how we can all learn to be allies. We sold

baking and hot chocolate at our home football games this year and |
hosted a Halloween Dance, which was a huge hit! Our group also
did some community volunteering by face painting at our school |
Carnival and helping out the Power Hour group as well. On May

27th, our GSA went to Kindersley for a Bowling/Pizza night with
Kindersley Composite High school GSA. It was so nice to meet up

and get to know one another and we hope to do more of this in the

future! To end the year off, we headed into Saskatoon for a day trip

to walk in the Saskatoon Pride Parade! We were so excited to be |
part of such a positive movement and are looking forward to next

year and what it will bring for our GSA.




COLOUR NIGHT 2019

Students, parents, staff, special guests and community members
gathered to celebrate the 42™ annual Colour Night Awards Ceremony on
the evening of Tuesday, June 18™. Eaton students have a long tradition
of excellence in the academics, arts and athletics. Since 1977, Eaton
Staff has been proud to recognize the students in Grades 7 through 12
for their special skills, abilities and talents. A special thank you to the
various groups who make it possible for our students to receive Special
Awards, Bursaries and Scholarships and to those who took time to join us
to make those presentations. As well, Eaton School would like to thank
Emma Mclay and Quinn Price for serving as M.C.s, and Brooklyn Hagan
and Jade Swan for helping with the award presentations.

*Academic Awards are presented to students on a regular academic
program based upon marks on the third report card for Grades 10-12.

Secondary students (6r. 10-12) will receive an Academic Award if
they meet the following criteria: a minimum academic average of 80.00%
based upon Quarter 3 marks and/or Semester 1 final marks. The average
is calculated using the highest English, Math, Science and Social marks,
plus the two highest marks in elective subjects taught at Eaton School in
which instruction is in excess of 100 minutes in a 6 day cycle.

Highest Academic Average Awards will only be awarded to students
in Grades 10, 11 and 12.

Grade 10 Emma McLay, Quinn Price, & Kyle Theaker

Grade 11 Emma Eckstein, Hannah Eckstein, Ethan Green, Jackson Schuh, Taylen
Solvberg, & Turner Somerville

Grade 12 Amber Adams, Adrianna Graham, Danielle Townsend, & Lisa Wiebe

Highest Academic Average Award was awarded to students in Grades 10, 11 and 12,

Grade 10 — Quinn Price Grade 11 — Emma Eckstein  Grade 12 — Danielle Town-
send

All middle years students (Gr. 7-9) received an Academic Achievement
Certificate highlighting their achievement on the Sun West 1-5 rubric in
the four academic subjects - ELA, Math, Science, and Social.




Athletic Awards — Students in Grades 7-12 are eligible. All recipients (male and
female) must have participated in 3 or more school athletic teams. School
teams included: Football, Volleyball, Basketball, Badminton, Track & Field,
and Cross-country Running.

Grade 7 Brooklyn Hagan & Cameron MclLay
Grade 8 Syawlalliwi Ronquillo & Dani Stallmann
Grade 9 Ryanna Leslie & Madison Somerville

Grade 10  Richie Adams & Emma Mclay

Grade 11  Hannah Eckstein, Ethan Green, Jackson Schuh, Taylen Solvberg, Turner Somerville,
& Hannah Swan

Grade 12  Adrianna Graham, Jacob Knuttila, & Kesron Kydd

Band Awards — recipients receive points for participation in any of the following: years in
band, private lessons, Music Festival, Band trips, any extra bands, performance outside
school, participation in Band Association Fundraising projects, etc.

General Merit (22-43 points) Owen Beaupre, Adam Becker, Ariel Donald,
' Dakota Foster, Peyton Foster, Macy O’Connor,
Chase Oomen, Kaylin Piasta

Silver Band Pin (44-65 points) Dekiera Krentz, Addison Larock, Maggie Schwartz,
Dani Stallmann, Jade Swan
Gold Band Pin (66-99 points) Addisyn Connolly

Hundred Point Club (100+ points)  Alyssa Evans

Composite Awards — recipients must have earned five or more participation points out of all
possible activities, including, participation in any athletic program as well as involvement in any
of the following: GSA, SRC, SRC Executive, Cooking Class, yearbook., etc...

Grade 7 Brooklyn Hagan & Cameron Mclay
Grade 8 Syawlalliwi Ronquillo & Dani Stallmann
Grade 9 Ryanna Leslie & Madison Somerville
Grade 10 Emma MclLay & Quinn Price

Grade 11 Emma Eckstein, Hannah Eckstein, Ethan Green, & Hannah Swan

Grade 12 Amber Adams & Adrianna Graham




ATHLETIC, ARTS & SPECIAL AWARDS

Most Improved

Jackson Schuh

ATHLETIC ATHLETIC
AWARDS RECIPIENT 2019 AWARDS RECIPIENT 2019
Football Badminton
Rookie of the Year Kobi Paylor Jr. MVP Madison Somerville

Cameron MclLay

Defensive Player

Lane Dafoe

Oftensive Player

Jacob Knuttila

Jr. Most Improved

Jade Swan
Brooklyn Hagan

Most Dedicated

Ethan Green

Sr. MVP

Adrianna Graham
Hannah Swan

Volleyball

Jr. Girls Heart & Desire | Madison Somerville Cross Country

Jr, Girls Most Improved | Dani Stallmann Junior MVP Rhys Busby
Jr. Girls Most Valuable | Abriec Hayes

Sr. Girls Heart & Desire | Hannah Swan Track & Field

Sr. Girls Most Valuable | Hannah Eckstein QOutstanding Female Emma MclLay

Qutstanding Male

Johnathon Stevens

Basketball

Junior Heart & Desire Cameron McLay Athlete of the Year

Junior Most Improved Brooklyn Hagan Female Hannah Eckstein
Junior Most Valuable Madison Somerville Male Jackson Schuh

Sr. Girls Heart & Desire

Emma Eckstein

Sr. Girls Most Improved

Amber Adams

Sr. Girls Most Valuable

Hannah Eckstein

Sr. Boys Heart & Desire

Turner Somerville

Sr. Boys Most Improved

Kaleb Lariviere

Sr. Boys Most Valuable

Turner Somerville

ARTS AWARDS RECIPIENT 2019 SPECIAL AWARDS | RECIPIENT 2019
Band
R.G. Mealey Award Emma McLay Most Improved Student
Band Student of the Year | Amber Adams Middle Years Jade Swan
Most Improved Braecyn Krentz Secondary Lisa Wiebe
Drama _ Spartan Pride Award Tina Peters
Junior Drama Award Syawlalliwi Ronquillo
Senior Drama Award Hannah Swan Student of the Year
Technical Award Emma Eckstein Middle Years Syawlalliwi Ronquillo
Most Improved Jade Swan Secondary Adrianna Graham




SCHOLARSHIPS & BURSARIES AWARDS

RECIPIENT 2019

Eatonia Rec. Board Summer Camp Bursaries Maggie Schwartz
Kaden Hagan
Kindersley Masonic Award Amber Adams

Town of Eatonia Award for community involvement

Adrianna Graham

Focus IVM Scholarship

Danielle Townsend

Kindersley Co-Op Bursary Amber Adams
ALCS Scholarship Adrianna Graham
Queen Alexandra Order of the Eastern Star Amber Adams
Saskatchewan Construction Association Scholarship Kesron Kydd
Interpipeline Discovery Award Danielle Townsend
Kindersley Clarion Valedictorian Award Amber Adams
Governor General Award 2017-18 Aaron Keith

SCHOLARSHIPS, BURSARIES & SPECIAL AWARDS

THANK YOU
to the

with nUuMerous

Businesses & Organizations
of Eatonia and the surrounding communities
for their generosity
in presenting Eaton Students

Scholarships, Bursaries & Special Awards







g




shutterstock com + LO4ATOISEQ

Year End Swimming
June 235th

Grades K-
1:00-3:00
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Track and Field

The track and field athletes ended off the year on a high note,
with six athletes qualifying for provincials. Congratulations
to: Kesron Kydd, Jackson Schuh, Emma Mclay, John Stevens,
Richie Adams, and Madison Somerville! Four of the six were
able to attend Track and Field Provincials in Moose Jaw on
June 7" and 8. The athletes competed in the following events:

Kesron- Shot Put

Emma- Hurdles, Javelin, WC Hurdles
John- Shot Put

Madison- Hurdles

Special congratulations to John Stevens who placed 4"
overall in provincials that weekend!

Thank you to all of the athletes for their hard work ani
dedication, and parents for their help this season!

-Mr. Hayes, Mrs. Mclay, Miss Rohrke







SRC News

This has been a busy year for the SRC. We have had
numerous bake sales, hot lunches, dances, and spirit
days. Recently we've had a cotton candy sale, which
was a huge success! Thank you to everyone who has
supported the SRC! This year we chose to raise money
and purchase a new water bottle filler fountain in the
high school end. Also a special thank you to the
Eatonia Catering Committee and the Eatonia Chamber
of Commerce who sponsored a free pizza lunch and a
free hot dog lunch for all the students! Hope everyone
has a fantastic summer and we are looking forward to
the next school year!




SCC YEAR END

Congratulations to the 2019 Eaton Graduates! Best wishes on all of your future endeavors.

Item #1 -

~ Eaton School Community Council (SCC)
Item #2

The Eaton SCC wishes to express our most sincere thank you to the entire school community (students, par-
ents, staff) as well as the broader community who have all had a hand in making the experiences for those
attending Eaton School rich, vibrant and strong with the fabric of community. Some specific thank you’s

- Healthy snack donors and volunteers

- Book exchange donors and reading challenge participants

- Bingo supporters and prize donors

- Ninja Warrior challengers and spectators

- Safe Talk Participants and presenter Deanna Callsen (Saskatchewan Health Authority)

- Parent Information Night participants and Presenter Liza Dahl (Sun West School Division)

- Dwayne Peace’s Parenting With Eyes Wide Open Presentation Participants

- Janina Evans, as she steps down from her role in the SCC, for her many years of contributing to the better-
ment of the school community in so many helpful ways

We also wish to welcome a few new faces to our Council this year! Thank you to Kim Becker, Deanna Callsen,
Lindsay Larock for stepping up to lend your time and talents to this valuable group.

The 2019-2020 SCC will consist of Lisa King (Principal), Staff Representative (to be named), Margaret Irwin
(School Board Representative), Student Representatives (to be named), Amy Knuttila (Chair), Lisa Presler
(Vice Chair & Communications), Nicole Perry (Treasurer), Deanna Callsen (Secretary), Lindsay Larock
(Healthy Snack Program Co-ordinator), and Melissa Hynd, Kim Becker, and Brett Becker (members at large). If
you have any interest in being a part of the Eaton School Community Council or wish to be put a “Helping
Hands” volunteer list for future projects, please contact any of the above mentioned members, additionally,
all meetings are open to the public and usually take place at 6:30pm the first Monday of every month.

Item #3

A call to Spartans past and present! The Eaton SCC is excited to announce that we are commemorating the
Eatonia Centennial Year by compiling Spartans’ favourite recipes of the day into a new cookbook available for
purchase at the 2020 celebrations. We are presently starting the collection phase of the project and ask for
students, staff and alumni to submit their prized recipes of all types (i.e. appetizers, main dishes, salads,

soups, desserts) to eatonschoolscc@gmail.com.

Paper copies can also be dropped off at the school or town office. Thank you in advance for your delicious
contributions!

Item #4 Hey parents! Have you heard about the new Sun West Resource Bank? Go to https://resourcebank.ca/
and search or browse by collections, hub or lessons for tools at your fingertips to help your child succeed!
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THE EATONIA HERITAGE PARK
is looking for Grade 9-12 student
Volunteer/or paid hours for
July and August

Great for students needing volunteer hours for
scholarships and resumés

Days/hours — Friday, Saturday, and Sundays
1:30 p.m. - 4:30 p.m.
If interested please contact Sharon Price
@ 306-460-5267




To be published for Eatonia’s 2020
Centennial

Celebrations!

We need your favorite recipes!!

Eaton SCC is compiling recipes for a Centennial
Cookbook with proceeds going toward Eaton School
programs and improvements.

We would love Spartans Past and Present to contribute!

Submit your prized recipes of all types (appetizers, main
dishes, salads, soups, desserts).

Recipes can be typed or handwritten or you can even
send us a picture.

Feel free to indicate in your email the # of copies you
would like to pre-order.

EATON
CENTENNIAL
COOKBOOK

Please submit your favorite recipes to us at

eatonschoolscc@gmail.com

or drop paper copies off at the School or Town Office
by January 31st, 2020




